
Appeal for Donation:  

Relief Work in Pakistan in the aftermath of the 
2010 Floods 

 

It is indeed one of the most tragic times in the history of Pakistan.  The 
2010 floods in Pakistan are reported to be South Asia’s worst in over 80 
years. According to Prime Minister of Pakistan, Yusuf Raza Gilani, 20 
million people have been affected by these floods -- a much higher 
estimate than given by United Nations. It is estimated that thus far, more 
than 2,000 people have died and more are expected to, especially the 
children, due to outbreak of different diseases, shortage of food, 
accommodation and medicines. Floods in Pakistan have destroyed 
almost everything for them: millions of people have lost their properties 
and lives in the aftermaths.  

South Asia Centre for Peace (SACP) is a non-government and not-
for-profit organization based in Pakistan. SACP is registered under the 
Voluntary Social Welfare Agencies (Registration and Control) Ordinance 
1961 in the Islamabad Capital Territory. In our efforts for peace in South 
Asia, human security is one of the prime areas of work therefore our 
relief efforts have gained prominence.  

If you would like to donate for the affected people for camps, food, 
clothing or medicines, then please contact the South Asia Centre for 
Peace (SACP). The contact details are as follows: Address: House No. 49, 
Street No. 3, Shahzad Town, Islamabad, Pakistan. Tel: +9251-2614679, 
E-mail: sacp.pakistan@gmail.com  

 

Please, donate generously to help the victims of floods in Pakistan. At the 
SACP based in Islamabad, we are in touch with NGOs and volunteers 
across Pakistan in an effort to ensure that our donations: in the form of 
food, clothing and medicine reach the most deserving ones in flood 
affected areas. Note: E-mail us for bank account details of the SACP. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 
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